

Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2010 2:31 PM
To: Yerokun, Jimi
Cc: Ghosh, Tina; Schaperow, Jason
Subject: FW: QUERY: ACRS meeting on SOARCA

Jimi,

Would it be okay with you if we postponed this meeting? Please see Tina's e-mail below.

Thanks,
Richard

From: Ghosh, Tina
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2010 8:35 AM
To: Chang, Richard; Schaperow, Jason
Subject: RE: QUERY: ACRS meeting on SOARCA

Given the current schedule delays, I think it would be better to postpone this meeting. We may have a revised uncertainty analysis plan finalized by the time of the January meeting (1/7 I think?) but don't know yet -- depends on whether we get a schedule extension and what else team members need to do. I'm very much looking forward to the decision on whether the schedule will be extended and by how much (after which we need to create an integrated schedule of all the SOARCA sub-tasks).

Thanks,
Tina

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2010 7:39 AM
To: Ghosh, Tina; Schaperow, Jason
Subject: FW: QUERY: ACRS meeting on SOARCA

Tina,

Give me a call this afternoon, and we'll try to come up with an answer. Personally, if this meeting may delay the main report, then I would postpone it.

Thanks,
Richard

From: Yerokun, Jimi
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2010 5:47 PM
To: Rini, Brett
Cc: Armstrong, Kenneth; Lien, Peter; Schaperow, Jason; Ghosh, Tina; Chang, Richard
Subject: RE: QUERY: ACRS meeting on SOARCA

Brett – Please work with Richard Chang to resolve the question. I know that we'd like to brief the ACRS on the uncertainty analysis plan. I also know that we are not prepared to make the plan publicly available. Since it's an hour and a half briefing, maybe slides alone will be sufficient.

EE/25

From: Rini, Brett
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 4:07 PM
To: Yerokun, Jimi
Cc: Armstrong, Kenneth; Lien, Peter
Subject: QUERY: ACRS meeting on SOARCA

Jimi,

At the ACRS Coordination Team meeting, the staff asked about the likelihood of having the SOARCA briefing at the January ACRS full committee meeting. They reiterated the requirement that all information presented at the meeting be publicly available. Are we on track for the briefing in January?

Thanks,

Brett

Brett A. Rini

Technical Assistant
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
Division of Engineering
(301)251-7615
Brett.Rini@nrc.gov